%Pandemic EBT

Pandemic EBT (p-EBT) is a federal benefit that
provides families with additional money to buy
food while schools are closed due to COVID-19.

Families will receive $399 per student for the
school closures from March to June, and the
federal government may extend benefits at a
later date.

Cards were mailed this spring. If you need a new
one, call the Department of Transitional
Assistance at 877-382-2363. Please contact

your State Rep or Senator if you're having
difficulty navigating the process.

Around 1in 5 eligible families have not yet
activated their p-EBT cards! Once activated,
benefits on the card will be available for 365 days.

Don't need your benefits? There are ways to
share them. Reach out to cpcpebt@gmail.com.
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